
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Mr. Ron Fabbi requested the following records: “On June 25th I participated in a survey for 

parents of children attending Geneva 304 schools.  I would like to request a copy of those results. 

I would also like the redacted direct responses as well please.” 

 

This FOIA request was received Aug. 7, 2020, and responded to on April 14, 2020, 

communicating a 5-day extension of Aug. 21, 2020. It took 2 District employees a total of 7 

hours, 40 minutes ($224.13) to respond to this FOIA request.  


